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30 NOV 2018

Grant Maclean
fyi-request-8975-d89b5bf3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Maclean

Thank you for your email of 2 November 2018 to Housing New Zealand, requesting the
following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Can you please supply information relating on the HLC Development in Owairaka,(wholly
owned by HNZC), specifically the proposed development of HNZC owned property at 11
Range View Road, and the HNZC owned properties at 17-23 Range View Road.

Information may include but not limited to:

Submitted or planned resource consents

Submitted or planned building consents

Concept plans or drawings

Assessments / studies on effects on services, i.e water supply, wastewater supply,
Traffic Studies

e Correspondence to local government agencies (i.e Auckland Council, Watercare?

Housing New Zealand has considered your request under the Act and consulted with HLC,
who confirm that all information in the scope of your request has been submitted to Auckland
Council, and is publicly available.

In future, you can request such information at https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/report-
problem/Pages/email-us.aspx

HLC has been able to provide you a short cut to all the information at
https://beca.sharefile.com/share/view/8e969d7a122d492d

| trust this information is helpful.
Yours sincerely

sl

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations



